
OUR THANKS TO ALL WHO ARE SHARING A POINSETTIA 
Plants may be taken home after the 4:00 p.m. service. 

 
 

Eun-Hye Choi and Chris Walters in honor of Jay Young and Eunice Lee; thanks to the 
       congregation for prayers for them 

Cummings Family in honor of GUMC Staff 
Cummings Family in honor of Committee Members 

Bob and Della Deme in honor of our grandsons, Robert and John Deme Snyder 

David and Linda Duback in memory of Francis and Betty Duback 
David and Linda Duback in memory of Eugene and Ruth Wier 

Steve and Helen Jo Ellis in memory of our parents, Amenn and Tom Martin,  
       Helen and Chet Ellis 

Holly Field in honor of my family 

Bob and Wanda Frye in honor of our choir 
Bob and Wanda Frye in memory of Priscilla Nutt 

Jim and Sharon Gernady to the glory of God 

Tita Gimeno in honor of benign results for Jessica’s biopsy and healing for Romeo 

Marie and Dick Hoffman in memory of our parents; also thanks for the support and 
    prayers this past summer 

Judy Knoblock in honor of Ken and Cara Olsen, Greg and Val Knoblock and 
      Paul, DeeAnn, Lauren and Avery Ellis for all the chores and special trips 

Labbe Family in memory of Papa 

Russell A. Lindley in memory of my parents, Mr. and Mrs. Austin Q. Lindley 

Lauren Locke in honor of Cris Owens 

Bill and Julie Murphy in honor of our family 

Meg Pyterek in memory of Edward Pyterek 

Rey and Emma Ramos in honor of our Ramos Family 

Joanne Richter to the glory of God for family 

Sharlene Willoughby in memory of my mom, Erica; my dad, Gilbert; my brother  
    Gilbert Jr.; may they continue to Rest In Peace 


